
SJS - WHOLE SCHOOL HOME LEARNING 

Next half term the whole school will be developing their understanding of the 

learning value of ‘Curiosity and Imagination’. 

  

 

                                                   

 

As a part of this we would like the children to develop their curiosity about their 

own cultures and traditions, to ask questions and discover what makes them 

unique so that we can celebrate the wide range of identities that make our 

school so special. 

Over the Christmas holidays and beginning of January we challenge the children 

to discover more about themselves so that they can share this at a whole school 

celebration event on Tuesday 4th February.  

Children could: 

-prepare a speech  

-create a PowerPoint or poster to inform 

-learn a traditional dance/song/poem to entertain 

-prepare food to share with peers 

-Wear traditional dress/clothing 

-teach others key phrases in another language 

At the sharing event, children will be able to use the questioning skills developed 

to discover more about the children they go to school with and celebrate the 

differences between them.  

On Thursday 6th February we will have the exciting opportunity of being 

visited by Chinese exchange students. Classes throughout the school will host 

children, who are here to learn about Britain, for five days. Our students will also 

have the opportunity to learn about the traditions and culture of these students 

whilst they are here.  

 

Mrs Booth 

Assistant Headteacher 

“Each and every one of us is special and has the chance to 

believe in our dreams and to discover our talents.” 

  


